
Lita, 

Thank you for the notification.  Relocate the bore as best you can.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Land Water Division
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda , CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

From: Lita Freeman <litafreeman@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 7:03:18 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Tom Reed
Subject: RO3213 24747 Clawiter Road Hayward

Hi Keith

PG&E asked me to meet them at the property today to discuss the borings on the western 
portion of the site (SB-5 and SB-6) as there is a PG&E pipeline along the western border (in 
railroad right of way) and borings cannot be closer than 10 feet. Pipeline location is marked with 
pink flag between fence and tree in background of photo.

SB-6 was more than 10 feet from the pipeline so it can remain where planned. SB-5 was planned 
at the southwestern corner of the paint storage shed (downgradient side; location marked in 
white paint in the leaves - near fence) but needs to be moved about 5 feet to the east near the 
southeastern corner of the paint storage shed (at white circle with x - on pavement).  Former 
boring SB-4 is about 5 feet to the northeast of new SB-5 location. Hydrocarbons and some VOCs 
were reported in groundwater samples from boring SB-4.
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We will plan to drill SB-5 at new location on Tuesday unless we hear otherwise from you.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information

Thank you
Lita

Sent from my iPhone
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